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Proposed Policies:  

Fast-Track Revision to a Course/Curriculum Review Process for Courses 

 

The Education Policy Committee (EPC) will be charged with working with the 

Curriculum Review Committee (CRC) to review, discuss and make recommendations 

on the proposed Fast-Track Revision to a Course policy, in conjunction with the 

proposed Curriculum Review Process for Courses policy.   

 

In addition, the EPC should collaborate and work with the Curriculum Review 

Committee, in reviewing, discussing and making recommendations regarding, 

 

1. Continued use of the fast track process, and if deemed desirable to do so, 

2. Whether specific boundaries/limits need to incorporated into the policy and 

process. 

3. A list of specific boundaries/limits needed. 


